
Important Announcement: Venue Change 

Dear Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that the location of our 

upcoming club meeting has changed. Please find the new details below: 

• New Venue: Community Center Hall, 123 Main Street 

• Date: Saturday, October 15, 2023 

• Time: 3:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. We look 

forward to seeing you at the new venue! 

Best regards, 

The Club Committee 


